
OKLAHOMA
DEPARTMENT OF
TRANSPORTATION
Environmental Programs Division
200 N.E. 21st St.,
Oklahoma City, OK  73105

Date:	 October 28th, 2014

Time:	 6:00 PM

Place:	Little Axe Community Center
	 1000 168th Avenue NE
	 Norman OK, 73026

PUBLIC MEETING

Should you have any questions regarding the project please contact Mr. Jared Bechtol, CEC, at (405) 753-4200 
or jared.bechtol@connectcec.com or Robert Payao, ODOT Environmental Project Manager, at (405) 521-2312 
or rpayao@odot.org.

If you require special accommodations for the meeting, please direct your request to Frank Roesler III, ODOT 
Public Involvement Officer, at 200 NE 21st Street, Oklahoma City, OK 73105, (405) 521-2350 or froesler@odot.org, 
at least three (3) working days in advance of the meeting date.

P L E A S E  T E L L  Y O U R  F R I E N D S  &  N E I G H B O R S

W E  L O O K  F O R W A R D  T O  S E E I N G  Y O U  T H E R E

NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING
The Oklahoma Department of Transportation (ODOT), in cooperation with the Federal 

Highway Administration (FHWA) is re-evaluating the Environmental Assessment (EA) for the 
segment of SH-9 from 72nd Avenue SE to 84th Avenue SE and is proposing to extend the 
project an additional two miles east to 108th Avenue SE in the City of Norman. An EA for the 
SH-9 corridor from 24th Avenue SE to 84th Avenue SE was completed by ODOT and a Finding 
of No Significant Impact (FONSI) was issued by FHWA in 2011. The purpose of the proposed 
improvement is to meet increasing traffic demands and public safety needs through this 
section of SH-9.

A public meeting is being held to present the re-evaluation of the EA and the proposed 
project extension. The purpose of the meeting is to get public input for the project extension.


